
 June   14,   2022 

 Dear   Friends   of   Rehoboth, 

 We   are   thankful   to   have   completed   a   full   year   of   almost   back   to   normal   athletic   seasons!   Our 
 athletes   were   excited   to   be   back   on   the   fields,   courts,   trails,   and   tracks   to   use   their   gifts   and 
 abilities   in   competition.   We   appreciate   the   encouragement   and   support   that   we   receive   from   our 
 community,   and   we   look   forward   to   seeing   what   next   school   year   will   bring! 

 Here   are   some   of   the   Athletic   Highlights   from   the   2021-2022   School   Year: 

 ●  District   Champions:  Girls   Cross   Country,   Boys   Basketball,  Baseball,   Girls   Track 
 ●  State   Qualifying   Teams   &   Results:  Girls   Soccer-   Quarterfinals,  Girls   Basketball- 

 Quarterfinals,   Boys   Basketball-   Semifinals,   Baseball-   Semifinals,   Girls   Track-   2nd   Place   at 
 State   Championships 

 As   summer   is   now   in   full   swing,   some   of   our   teams   are   already   beginning   workouts   and   playing   at 
 team   camps   and   tournaments.   We   are   excited   to   see   our   athletes   put   in   the   work   and   training   and 
 we   want   to   encourage   your   participation   in   our   Athletic   Sponsorship   Program   for   the   2022-2023 
 school   year.   Sponsors   continue   to   provide   funding   for   needs   not   included   in   our   Athletic   Budget. 

 The   funds   raised   for   the   2022-2023   Athletic   Sponsorship   Program   will   provide   for: 
 ●  The   purchase   of   1,000   T-Shirts   for   Teams,   Tournaments,   Fan   Club,   and   Sports   Camps 
 ●  Hospitality   rooms   for   coaches,   volunteers   &   officials 
 ●  Awards   for   our   Meets   and   Tournaments 
 ●  State   Playoff   Lodging 
 ●  Athletic   Uniform   Replacement   (2   sports) 

 Our   financial   need   for   this   upcoming   school   year   is   $23,700  .   We   have   four   levels   of 
 sponsorship   (White,   Maroon,   Gold,   and   Gold   Plus)   to   be   involved   in.   The   cost   and   details   about 
 each   level   are   included   in   the   enclosed   pledge   form.  Please   fill   out   the   form   and   return   by 
 August   6th.  Logo,   Banner,   and   Program   Ad   artwork   will  be   due   August   10,   2022.   Full   payment   of 
 athletic   sponsor   pledges   will   be   due   by   May   31,   2023,   and   we   encourage   monthly   or   quarterly 
 payment   plans   if   that   works   best   for   you.   If   you   would   like   to   learn   more   about   our   athletic   program, 
 please   don’t   hesitate   to   call   or   email. 

 Ken   Zylstra  Adrian   Pete  Mailing   Address: 
 Director   of   Advancement  Athletic   Director  Rehoboth   Christian   School 
 505-488-3900   Cell  505-726-9629   Office  PO   Box   41 
 kzylstra@rcsnm.org  adrianpete@rcsnm.org  Rehoboth,  NM   87322 


